
THAME TOWN CRICKET CLUB     
     

YOUTH WINTER INDOOR NETS 2024    

     
Thame Town Cricket Club will be commencing their Youth Indoor Winter Nets on 

Saturday 20th January 2024. The dates for the sessions are as follows:-     

 

  January 20th & 27th  

  February 3rd & 24th  

  March  2nd, 9th, 16th & 23rd  

     

They will be held at Lord Williams’s Lower School Sports Hall.     

     

The times for each session are: (please note change of time)    

 

   2.00 – 3.15pm  Girls to Year 6 

   3.15 – 4.30pm  School Years 2 – 5 

   4.45 – 6.00pm  School Years 6 - 10 

     

The cost for the sessions will be £58.00 for the 8 weeks.      

     

There will only be 25 spaces per session as we have to limit the number of players due to the fact that we are 

indoors.     

     

If your child would like a place please complete the slip below and send to juniors@thamecricket.org.uk - 

please also transfer the fee to the club’s account. Account No: 90867306 Sort Code: 20-85-73.      

     

Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  If your child is unsuccessful in gaining a place on 

the Winter Nets I will contact you.      

       

Childs Name……………………………........................... D.O.B…………………….     

     

Address………………………………………………………………………………..     

     

…………………………………………………………………………………………     

     

Telephone Number……………………………………… School Year……………….     

     

E-mail address …………………………………………………………………………     

   

Allergies/Medical Info ………………………………………………………………...     

 

Parent/Carer Signature ……………………………………………………………….... 

mailto:juniors@thamecricket.org.uk

